
From: "Stacey Bruzda" <Stacey_Bruzda@cargill.com> 

Sent: 8/26/2014 12:43 PM 
To: "foia@getipass.com" <foia@getipass.com> 
Subject: IL TOLLWAY - RFQ# 14-0118 / bulk rock salt bid results 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam- 
 
I would like to request a copy of the bid results that were submitted to the IL Tollway from all 
vendors for the Bulk Rock Salt bid for this the 2014/15 winter season. Under the Freedom of 
Information Act, please provide the bid results (prices) and the IL Tollway’s intent to award this 
one time bulk rock salt purchase at your earliest convenience.  
 
Please send information requested either by: 
 

Email: Stacey_Bruzda@cargill.com 
 
 
Mail: Cargill Deicing Technology 
Attn: Stacey Bruzda 
24950 Country Club Blvd # 450 
North Olmsted, OH 44070 

 
Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this request. 
 
 
Thank you,  

 
Stacey Bruzda 
Customer Solutions Specialist - Western Region 
Cargill Deicing Technology 
direct: 440-716-4704 I fax: 800-467-3409 
24950 Country Club Blvd., Ste. 450 I North Olmsted, OH 44070 

 
Providing Customers With Deicing Solutions That Save Lives, Enhance Commerce and Reduce Environmental Impact.  

 
"Confidentiality Note: This message is intended only for the named recipient and may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged 
information. Unauthorized individuals or entities are not permitted access to this information. Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of 
this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail, and delete this 
message and any attachments. Thank you." 
 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
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